
 

 

 
 

Rembrandt Neighbors Newsletter 

Neighborhood Watch Alert 
8-6-14 

 
 

Police responded to three incidents in and around our community last Sunday. There was a burglary on Brussels 
Street, an attempted burglary on Leeds Street, and an “Unknown trouble/suspicious circumstances” on Breitner 
Way. Let’s keep an eye out for each other and if you see anything suspicious call 911 from a safe place. If you see 
anyone in the park after dark call the non-emergency line at 951-776-1099 option 5. Thanks and Stay Vigilant! It’s 
up to each of us to keep our neighborhood safe. 

 

Rembrandt Neighborhood Watch 

rembrandtneighbors@hotmail.com 

www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home 
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